
                                        

The local Marks & Spenser store in Berwick have 

chosen the Grove School as their charity to support 

this year. Keep checking the school website for 

updates of events and fund raising going on. 

https://www.opening-times.co.uk/Marks-and-

Spencer/Berwick-upon-tweed/Northumberland-

Road/ 

           

Some of the staff cycled at the enterance of Marks 

and Spencer in Berwick while others supported the 

children/young people with bag packing in the store. 

We will be doing more bag packing over the next few 

months. 
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